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ILee A. Du!Brndlge 
5309 Ca111tante 

Lagama IHlms, Callifornia 92653 

November 7, 1976 

The Honorable Gerald R. Ford 
President of the United States 
Washington, D.C. 

My dear Mr. President: 
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I appreciate more than I can tell you, the 
kind note of birthday greetings which you sent to me 
on the occasion of my seventy-fifth birthday. Your 
letter was awaiting me when I returned from an ex­
tended trip abro~d - which accounts for my delay in 
responding. 

While abroad I received only scanty 
the progress of the Presidential Campaign. I returned 
in time to cast my ballot for you - but I was sur­
prised and disappointed at the final outcome. At a most 
difficult time in our history, you lent digmty, compe­
tence and integrity to the Office of the President. 
Millions of your fellow citizens wished you could have 

been allowed to continue your administration for the 
next four years. Yet we remained proud of the gracious 
way in which you conceded defeat and pledged your 
cooperation with the new Administration. 

My wife joins me in wnshing you many happy 
and rewarding years in your retirement. 

Respectfully yours, 
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